
What’s Happening?

The Town of Ladysmith and Stz’uminus First Nation 
are working in partnership to develop a plan for the 
Waterfront Area, in the spirit of building our relationship.

So far there have been over 1500 distinct interactions 
with community members, including two online surveys, 
two public events, stakeholder workshops and a 
community design workshop. The input received was 
used to create the new Waterfront Area Plan.

Join us in creating a waterfront for now and future 
generations! The time has come.

Together we decide. Together we benefit.

Waterfront Area Plan 
Public Drop-In and Presentation

Monday, January 22, 2018
Public Drop-In: 5:45 - 6:45 PM 

Presentation: 7:00 PM

Aggie Hall
1110 First Avenue, Ladysmith

http://www.ladysmith.ca/city-hall/waterfront-area-plan

GET CONNECTED

FOR MORE INFORMATION
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